
 

IWA Newsletter - January 6, 2023

SISTERS' RAFFLE TICKETS DUE JANUARY 23!
*Please note that tickets cannot be paid for on Digital Academy. Checks are to be

made payable to the Sisters of the Incarnate Word.*

Annual Raffle tickets were sent home with the youngest/only child in each family
in a green envelope in November. Please note that only Pre-K students with older
siblings at IWA received the ticket envelope. Each family is required to sell $100
worth of raffle tickets. Funds raised will be used to transition convent space on
the second floor for use by IWA students, faculty and staff. The highest ticket
selling family will receive $500! Extra tickets are available in the Attendance
Office. 

Questions? Please contact Sharron in the Sisters' Development Office at
(440)886-6440 ext. 415 or at siwdevelopment@yahoo.com.

SHARE IWA!
As we look to continue growing the IWA Community, YOU, our
families, are our greatest supporters! If you know a family that's
interested in attending IWA next school year, please bring them
with you to our Family Mass and Open House on Sunday,
January 29!

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
http://siwdevelopment@yahoo.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzoxMggaIKvuj5srzL4dKgjj-TsewS_4eeOQSluQ5kEkfvFw/viewform


We'd love to meet them and schedule a personal tour.
Kindergarten and Kinder Prep fill up quickly, so please be sure
to have interested families contact Mrs. Schmuhl at
hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org or at (440) 842-6818,
ext. 304.

CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

Our kindergarten students have been learning about Arctic animals and how they
survive in such cold temperatures both on land and in the water. I spotted Miss
Cajka's class in the Primary STEAM Lab, using shortening to mimic how animal
blubber acts as an insulator. The students first felt the ice water with their bare
hand, then with a "blubber" glove, and compared the results.

 
SKI CLUB UPDATE

Unfortunately, due to the low number of
student interest, the ski club will NOT be
offered this winter.

DANCING WARRIORS CLUB FOR GRADES 1-5



Practices will begin on Thursday, January 19, and will take place on Mondays and
Thursdays after school from 2:30 to 3:45 p.m. in St. Joseph Hall through May 11.

Questions? Contact Mrs. Shipley at ashipley@incarnatewordacademy.org.

Click here to register for Dancing Warriors! Grades 1-5

 

PTSU NEWS: JANUARY MEETING

mailto:ashipley@incarnatewordacademy.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzoxMggaIKvuj5srzL4dKgjj-TsewS_4eeOQSluQ5kEkfvFw/viewform


FIELD DAY LOGO DESIGN CONTEST

Click here for a Field Day Logo Design contest entry
form!

https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/3052f67d-cf24-4681-b49f-8be6fe903c9a.pdf?rdr=true


SCIENCE OLYMPIAD: GRADES 4 - 6

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS in GRADES 4 - 6! Be sure to check back here next
week for Science Olympiad sign-ups. All students are welcome! 

SCIENCE FAIR OPEN HOUSE
SAVE THE DATE!

Wednesday, January 11, 2023
6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Please join our student scientists as they showcase their hard world during this
year’s Science Fair Open House. Projects will be on display at St. Joseph Hall
where you can speak with students about their projects. Students are looking
forward to explaining their research and experiments as well as answering your
questions.

IWA SPIRIT WEAR



In the event you missed the large online shop but are still in need of a hoodie or
sweatpants for gym class the online store is open.  Please note that there is a
shipping fee as all items will be shipped directly to your home. Click the button
below to begin your order!

Click here to
shop!

  
HELP WANTED

The Ciulla Group, LLC (6364 Pearl Road) is seeking a part-time administrative
assistant position to help with phones, mail, and other secretarial duties. The
hours would align with traditional school hours and may be ideal for a parent
looking to work but wants to be home when their children are home.
 
If interested, please call 440-884-2036 and ask for Sharon Fanous. 

 
IWA ALUMNI NEWS

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alumni? We'd love to hear from you! Please take a
moment, click a button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alumni? Click here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch
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